Please find below my submission to the enquiry:

The latest proposal to ban public prayers from Parliament is dangerous and wrong. These prayers give Senators
the opportunity to individually seek God’ s will, and they also alow the Senate to publicly acknowledge God's
sovereignty over humanity.

Prayers to honour God and ask for his blessing and guidance over our country have been an integral and
important part Parliamentary proceedings ever since Federation, and if we publicly renounce God now then we
can no longer expect His continued blessing upon our land.

Yours sincerely,





